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BUFFALO, N.Y. – Lippes Mathias is pleased to share that 10 employees of its Buffalo, NY office participated in a
volunteer build project through Habitat for Humanity Buffalo. The project comes as part of the firm’s continued,
strategic commitment to engaging and assisting communities across the firm’s footprint and nationally.

About Habitat for Humanity Buffalo

Habitat Buffalo is a local affiliate of Habitat for Humanity International. Around the world, Habitat for Humanity has
remained one of the most recognizable and admired non-profit organizations. It is among the largest homebuilders
in the United States and is one of the largest single-family homebuilders in the City of Buffalo. Its reputation has
been earned locally (and globally) through its collaborative and fiscally-responsible approach in addressing
affordable housing.

About Lippes Mathias LLP
Lippes Mathias is a full-service law firm with more than 140 attorneys serving clients regionally, nationally, and
internationally. With offices in Buffalo, Albany, Rochester, Long Island, and New York, N.Y.; Greater Toronto Area;



Chicago, Ill.; Jacksonville, Fla.; San Antonio, T.X.; and Washington, D.C., the firm represents publicly and privately-
owned companies, private equity and venture capital firms, real estate developers, financial institutions,
municipalities, governmental entities, and individuals.

Year after year, Lippes Mathias is proud to be recognized by The Best Lawyers in America®, U.S. News - Best
Lawyers®, Super Lawyers and Chambers USA. 


